Ashley Sinner

I am writing in opposition to the draft data center general order. I believe this proposal is to the
detriment of the quality of life of our residents. I appreciate the potential economic benefits data
centers could bring but it is my view that no project should be entered into that would diminish the
quality of life of the people already living here.



